
February 24, 2022 

 

SURPLUS SALE 

 

The Board of Directors of the Ferndale School District is announcing the sale by sealed 
bid, various outdated texts, miscellaneous materials and equipment declared as surplus 
to the needs of the District. Pursuant to RCW 28A.335.180, this notice is provided to 
inform the public that this equipment will be available for sale. Bid forms and 
instructions are available at ferndalesd.org, in person at the Administration Building, 
6041 Vista Drive, Ferndale, WA 98248, (360) 383-9216 or by emailing your request to 
jeanie.forwoodson@ferndalesd.org. Items will be sold for best qualifying offer received 
by April 1, 2022 at 11:00 am. The bid opening will be April 1, 2022 at 12:00 pm at the 
Ferndale School District Administration Office. 
 
Vehicles will be available for sale through Bellingham Auto Auction via their online 
bidding process. Bid item information and bid instructions are available at Bellingham 
auction.com or by calling (360) 647-5370. Items will be sold for best qualifying offer 
received by April 7, 2022 at 6:00 p.m. 
 
The Board of Directors of the Ferndale School District reserves the right to reject any or 
all bids and to waive any informality in the bidding. 
 
Mark Deebach, Interim Superintendent 
Ferndale School District. No. 502 
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